
 

 

IRIS System Available 
ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

Please be aware that the IRIS system will be unavailable Sunday, 
March 5 from 8:00 am to 10:00 pm.  

Thank you for your patience. We will send an alert out once it is back 
up. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to Jennifer Kelly Jennifer.Kelly@TrilliumNC.org.   
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